
Hi Boys and Girls  

 

Just a little letter to check in with you all.  I hope you and your 

families are well.  I am missing you all LOTS!!  I miss all your 

weekend news on a Monday morning and all the fun and laughter we 

normally have together.  Orlagh and Sinead are missing you all too 

and we can’t wait for a big catch up when we are back together 

again.  

 

I have had some emails from a few of you which is lovely and a great 

way for us to keep in touch, so please continue to do so.  I know from 

your messages that you are all missing school and each other too, so 

maybe we could come up with some ways of connecting with each 

other??  

 

I provided lots of little activities for you to complete before school 

closed.  Try your best to do a little something each day but most 

importantly, keep happy and safe.  Enjoy spending time with your 

family.  Take time to do the things that we normally don’t get the 

time to do because we are busy rushing around, like baking, reading a 

book, arts and crafts and enjoying the outdoors. 

 

Over the next week I will provide you with some other activities to 

keep you busy, do what you can manage.  Just remember be happy, 

be kind, be calm and BE SAFE!! 

 

Take care  

Mrs Diamond 


